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Message from the Editor

Vincent Gosselin Boucher, PhD

Postdoctoral Fellow, University of British Columbia
Fellow - Canadian Institutes of Health Research 
Fellow - Fonds de recherche du Québec - Santé 
vincent.gosselinboucher@ubc.ca

Dear Health Psychology and Behavioural Medicine Section Members,

I'm thrilled to be the new newsletter editor. It's a privilege to help 
share the accomplishments and research of our section members.     
I look forward to seeing you in Ottawa for the CPA 85th Annual 
National Convention! I invite you to consult the Health Psychology & 
Behavioural Medicine section highlights in this newsletter. 

pieces. These include an invited speaker interview with Dr. Nicole 
Alberts, who will be presenting at the Annual National Convention on 
Saturday, June 22nd, on "Leveraging Digital Health to Increase the 
Impact of Behavioural Health Interventions across the Lifespan." 

I'd like to invite you to our section's Annual General Meeting and 
reception on Saturday, June 22nd, at 4 pm!


